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FORT VERMILION RESIDENTIAL GARBAGE PICK UP 
SURVEY 

 
Mackenzie County is currently looking at providing Fort Vermilion hamlet residents 
garbage pickup on a weekly basis. Mackenzie County asks that all hamlet residents take 
a few minutes to complete this survey to better assist us in the initiation of this program.  
 
Mackenzie County estimates the pickup cost of the residential garbage to be $10.00-
$12.00/month. (This fee is put in place to offset the additional cost to the County for the 
pickup ONLY.) This cost in turn would be added to your monthly utility bill. 
 
Mackenzie County has seen an increase in Fort Vermilion residents interested in a 
residential garbage pickup program.  
 
Mackenzie County foresees this program as beneficial to the hamlet residents to 
alleviate personal hauling issues such as those who do not own a vehicle to haul their 
own waste, car/SUV owners hauling leaky garbage bags, birds rummaging through 
garbage, and the cost of fuel. 
 
Questions:  
 

1.) Do you want this service?      Yes      No  
 
 

2.) Do you feel the estimates rate of $10.00-$12.00/month for the pickup of 
residential garbage would be reasonable?  
 
 
 
 
 

3.) What is your estimated amount of household garbage bags per week?  
 

 
 
 

 
4.) Which days of the week would you prefer the residential garbage to be picked 

up? (Tuesday – Friday)  
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5.) Additional Comments:  

 
 
 
 
 

Mackenzie County asks that you submit your completed survey by July 15, 2022 via the 
email down below or dropped off to any County office: 
 

Mackenzie County  
Attn: Don Roberts, Director of Community Services  

Box 640 
Fort Vermilion, AB 

T0H 1N0  
 office@mackenziecounty.com 

 
If you have any questions or require assistance with the survey please contact the Fort 
Vermilion County office at 780-927-3718. 
 
If this program moves forward, ALL Fort Vermilion residents within the Hamlet 
boundaries (outlined in red below) will have this cost added to their monthly water bill. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


